
 

Aberdeen City Council – Licensing Committee 
 

POLICY ON ADVERTISING ON /IN TAXIS/PRIVATE HIRE CARS. 
 
At its meeting on 13th January 2003 the Licensing Committee amended its 
policy on advertising on/in Taxis/Private Hire Cars to the following –  
 
Taxis. 
 
(1) Advertising is permitted on and/or in all taxis. 
 
(2) Advertisements must not (a) be placed on any of the vehicle’s windows, or 

(b) obscure any identification plates, notices or roof signs provided by the 
Council. 

 
(3) Wheel hub advertising is permitted. These must be securely fitted and 

comply with the Taxi Inspection Centre’s requirements. 
 
(4) The fitting of internal TV or video displays for advertisement or 

entertainment purposes will require the making of an application for 
consent to carry out a material alteration to the vehicle and, if approved, 
will require to be inspected by and comply with the Taxi Inspection 
Centre’s requirements. 

 
(5) The advertising of the following products is prohibited – 
 

(a) Alcoholic products (but not including advertisements of premises 
which are licensed in terms of the Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005),  

 
(b) Tobacco products, including reference to sporting activities 

sponsored by tobacco companies where the tobacco producer or 
the name of the manufacturing company is included. 

 
Private Hire Cars. 
 
 Advertising is not permitted. 
 
 
 
Notes 
 

1. The above change in policy takes place immediately. Condition 15 in the 
Conditions applicable to Taxi Licences is to be regarded as deleted. 
Amended Conditions will be issued on grant or renewal of licences. 

 
2. The above change will permit full or part livery advertising on taxis. 
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